
CITY OF BROOKINGS 
Public Art Committee - March 8, 2017 

To inspire art through visual presence and community education 
 

Members present: Chair, Scott Clapson, Jane Opiat, Bob Murdoch 
Also present: Teri Davis(City of Brookings), David Guy(Photographer, PBAA) 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:00 pm 
 
Motion made by Bob Murdoch, seconded by Jane Opiat, to approve PA Minutes from February 
8, 2017. Motion carried. 
 
Account balance: $1,000.00 
 
Scott reported that the weather has held up installation of the 2 downtown murals. 
When installation is complete we hope to have an unveiling event at Art Walk May or June. 
 
Chalk Art in Stout Park will be on hold for now until weather improves. 
 
Scott meet with members of the Pelican Bay Art Association Photography Club to discuss 
installation of photographs in visitor hallway at City Hall. 
David Guy, PBAA Photo member, was present and willing to report back to PBAA to see if there 
is any interest in displaying photographs. 
 
Next meeting scheduled for April 12, 2017. 
 
Adjourned at 4:35pm 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
 
___________________________________ 
Scott Clapson, Committee Chair 
Approved at April 12, 2017 meeting 
 


